State University of New York at Buffalo



DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

FACULTY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES

June 25, 1980

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, PA 19010

Dear Professor Mora:

I just received the good news that Frondizi's Festschrift is on the way. It should be in your hands shortly.

I want to take this opportunity to reiterate my gratitude for your collaboration and for your patience. I am very pleased that you were able to contribute with an essay to the volume. And I am sure that Frondizi will be quite pleased as well when he reads it.

One last favor: If you think that the volume merits review by any journal with which you are associated, please, let me know and I will send you, the editor of the journal, or the reviewer, a review copy of the volume.

Let me know if I can be of further assistance. Also, if there are misprints in your article, please, send me a list. If necessary we will publish a list of those.

With my best wishes,

Jorge J. F. Gracia Professor and Chair

JJEG/dh